
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 9/27/2011 10:37:37 AM
To: 'zaf@cpuc.ca.gov' (zaf@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Spoke to Carol

She ended up saying stick with the 16, but she is clearly not as concerned about creating a flood by saying yes to 
recent callers. I think that would be a nightmare to reward them. In fact, the 16 might do it. Anyway, she agreed 
that the 16 is okay for now, and wanted us to be polite.

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.
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